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J. P. O'Reilly, Chief, Reactor Inspection and Enforcement Branch
Division of Compliance, Headquarters

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION (CRYSTAL RIVER NO. 3), LICENSE NO. CPPR-51,
DOCKET No. 50-302

Transmitted herewith for information is Compliance Report No. 302/69-1
covering a routine inspection on January 23-24, 1969. There was one
item of nonconformance observed relating to a change in the foundation
design. This was a substitution of 1500 psi concrete for crushed lime

|rock. The licensee stated this would be justified in the FSAR. We
believe concrete is more desirable for this application.

We anticipate some problems in the area of site quality control due to )i inexperience of existing personnel in nuclear-tyre work. We will con- -{j tinue to follow this matter.
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CO:II:FJL Senior Reactor Inspector

Enclosure:
CO Report No. 302/69-1

(Bryant) |

cc: E. G. Case, DRS
R. S. Boyd, DRL (2)
S. Levine, DRL (6)
D. J. Skovholt, DRL (3) '

L. Kornblith, Jr. , CO
R. W. Kirkman, CO:I,

B. H. Crier, CO:III
D. I. Walker, CO:IV
R. W. Smith, CO:V
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